
DOC-051 

 

 

 
Dear  Customer: 
 
 The purpose of this letter is to inform you the product(s) that we sell to you may 
contain reportable quantities of chemicals under Section 313 of the Emergency Plan-
ning and Community Right to Know Act of 1986.  Please refer to Section II of the re-
spective Material Safety Data Sheet to determine the identity and quantities of these 
chemicals.  We are required to notify you of the presence of these components in the 
product(s).  The law requires certain manufacturers to report on annual emissions of 
specified toxic chemicals and chemical categories. 

 If you are unsure whether or not you are subject to the reporting requirements of 
Section 313, or need more information, call EPA's Emergency Planning and Community 
Right-To-Know Information Hotline at (800) 535-0202.  Your other suppliers should also 
be notifying you if Section 313 Toxic Chemicals are in the Mixtures and Trade Name 
Products they sell to you. 

 Please also note that if you repackage or otherwise redistribute this product(s) to 
industrial customers, a notice similar to this one should be sent to those customers. 

 
      TROY CHEMICAL INDUSTRIES, INC. 
 
 
 
      Lee D. Imhof, 
      Vice President 
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